
From:   
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 10:54 AM 
 To: Office of the Mayor Cc: City Administrator's Office  
Subject: RedFlex Traffic Systems Equipment  
 

Dear Mayor Schaaf, It has been nearly a year since the City of Oakland’s contract with RedFlex and its 
cameras were turned off, yet it’s camera equipment remains in place where it was installed. Why?  

 

Very truly yours,  




